
Hi, 

 

I would like to advise that I feel strongly that merging the CIO with FOS will only add to 

costs and not produce a worthwhile benefit for the consumer, lenders or brokers. 

 

CIO have been a cost effective operation and do resolve most issues very early on which 

reduces the expense. Adding another body will complicate a process that is actually working 

fairly. 

 

Kind regards 

 

John Farley 

John Farley 
QLD Finance Manager 

Credit Representative Number 396578 

 
P:  (07) 3831 3022   F: (07) 3831 4262    

A: Unit 19, Level 3, 4 Kyabra Street, Newstead QLD 4006 

     PO Box 631, Spring Hill Qld 4004 

E:  johnfarley@investloan.com.au 

W: investloan.com.au 

 

 

Referrals are very important to our business. The biggest compliment I receive is being 

introduced to friends, family or colleagues who can learn from our wealth building strategies. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to assist them and provide a top quality service. Anything 

we discuss will be treated in the utmost confidence and I value you referring me to others. 

 

johnfarley@investloan.com.au
investloan.com.au
http://investloan.com.au/

